
The William Paterson College of New Jersey, Wayne, New Jersey 07470. (201) 595-2782 

WPC 
Office of Community Affairs 

May 23,1996 

Mr. Garret A. Hobart, IV 

Dear Mr. Hobart, 

Greetings from Wayne, New Jersey! Hope this note finds you and your family in good 
health. 

The College received a telephone call from Colleen Berry, a reporter from the Asbury 
Park Press (one of the largest daily newspapers serving New Jersey's Monmouth and 
Ocean Counties). She is writing a feature on your great-grandfather Garret A. Hobart 
for publication in the June 1-2 edition. She contacted the College's Office of Public 
Information, was sent relevant information concerning Hobart Manor and the family, 
and is scheduled to tour Hobart Manor on Wednesday, May 29. In addition, she is 
interested in interviewing you sometime next week for the article. Would you be willing 
to participate? Upon your notification I will have Public Information call the reporter 
and she can set up a mutually agreed day and time with you. I can still be contacted at 
(201) 595-2782. 

Hobart Manor continues to garner a great deal of attention in the community. It 
continues to be the site of many meetings, receptions, and small concerts. The Manor 
hosted a Victorian Floral Showcase and Gift Boutique earlier this 'spring. In September 
the Office of the President and the Office of Advancement Operations will move in to 
the building. We are very proud of our history and our association with you and your 
family. I look forward to hearing from you soon. Many thanks for your consideration. 

Sincerely, . 

oUr~~ 
Judith Linder 
Assistant Director for Community Affairs 
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